Saying ‘good bye’ to our grade 8 students is always difficult. The liveliness that has permeated throughout the halls this year has been a year of non-stop fun.  
2nd Term reports cards go home on Monday, June 26th at the end of the day.  
We hope to see all of our grade 8’s and their families at graduation Tuesday, June 27th at 6:00 p.m. over at ACI.  Invitations will be going home within the next few weeks.
The last day of school is Thursday, June 29th.  Dismissal is at our usual time, 3:08 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As our school year draws to a close, everyone at SAM would like to wish you a safe and happy summer holiday.  
Best Wishes to All,
Alison Gassi
Principal

